
Dear Applicant,

In reference to your employment application, we regret to inform you that we are unable 
to consider you for employment at this time. Our decision, in part, is the result of 
information obtained through the Consumer Reporting Agency identified below.

Screen Assist LLC
3610 Buttonwood Drive
Columbia, MO 65201

573-886-8974

Screen Assist LLC did not make the adverse decision and is not able to explain why the 
decision was made.

You have the right to obtain within 60 days, a free copy of your consumer report from 
Screen Assist LLC and any other agency used to compile the report.

You have the right to contact Screen Assist LLC to dispute any information within the 
report that you believe to be incomplete or inaccurate. A copy of “A Summary of Your 
Rights Under the Fair Credit Reporting Act” is enclosed as required by the Fair Credit 
Reporting Act.

Sincerely,


